1835 Minutes August 24,2022 by Carol Stewart-Grinkis

Meeting began at 6:35 with Christine McCarthy, Ron Pichierri,
Carl Corrinne and Carol Stewart-Grinkis attending. Dick Maki
also attended. Minutes from 7/27/22 were read and accepted
with corrections.

Carl shared a second vendor’s report on acoustic panels,
following an on- site visit by Colin Poole of Shanahan Design and
Installation. This single vendor could supply custom panels and
all sound equipment within funds allocated. Questions on panel
fabrics, frames and attachment methods as well as sound system
components were discussed. Members looking for an additional
on- site meeting to review these issues in order to proceed with
acceptance of the bid submitted. Carl to set up ASAP.

Easement clearance from the Willmans for the Septic Project
has made no progress with letters requesting their approval. We
have turned over the matter to Karma in the TA’s office to
contact legal for other options to forward this long- awaited
town improvement work order.

Window treatments are being requoted to include Fire Retardant
materials as required by the Fire Department regulations. Carol
and Christine to review and advise.

Members waiting on report from Jack Chandler on Friends of the
1835 group development as Grant applications are pending. Carl
to contact Jack to report for next meeting.

Carol to contact Joe Klein on his earlier quote on sound
equipment.Carl to reconnect with Matt Morro, ADA rep, for door
costs for replacements of restrooms and front and back entries.
Adjourned 7:48PM



